
Diocesan Communications Update Special: Bishop Philip's daily video blog from Holy Land 
 
A one-off special Update about a communications first for the Diocese ... 
 
BECOME A 'VIRTUAL PILGRIM' WITH BISHOP PHILIP 
 
Bishop Philip has begun a daily video blog (or 'vlog') from the Holy Land during the 10 day 
Diocesan pilgrimage which started this week.  
 
There are 40+ people on the trip from parishes across the Diocese and in his first 
vlog Bishop Philip invites you to join them as a 'virtual pilgrim'. 
 
Watch vlog number one here http://bit.ly/2iVWCG1 and you can read the background piece 
about the visit here ... http://bit.ly/2hAcAsz  
 
Continue to watch subsequent vlogs by logging on to our YouTube channel daily; and 
please subscribe to the channel for alerts as videos go live each day until November 23.  
 
You may also read, hear or see stories about the vlog and the Diocesan Holy Land visit in the 
local and regional media in the coming days. 
 
Various people on the trip are also using Twitter and being retweeted on @cofelancs and 
there will also be a growing album of pics on our Flickr feed. The videos will also appear on 
our Diocesan Facebook page.  
 

http://bit.ly/2iVWCG1
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